
 
Washington County  

No Wrong Door Initiative 

invites you to join our virtual 

Lunch & Learn Workshop Series 

November 16, 2023, from 12:00 p.m. - 12:45 p.m. 

November’s Topic: Homelessness 

 

 
Learn about the Drop-in Center for Homeless and those who are  

at risk of homelessness in Washington County. 
 

Do you have folks you work with who need help with laundry? 
Learn about the ways to get that kind of help. 

 
Do you have folks who do not have a driver’s license or valid ID? 

Learn about ways that we can help them get those things. 
 

Presented by Robin Bozian, co-chair of the Washington County Homeless Project 
 

Sponsored by the Washington County No Wrong Door Initiative 
 

To register for this FREE training opportunity, click the link: 
Washington County Homeless Project 

 
 

https://forms.gle/ojjXVGRpzWZzF8Ri7


 
 
 

About our Presenter 
Robin Bozian retired after 44 years with Southeastern Ohio Legal Services in 2021. As the project 

manager with SEOLS, she supervised intake, led the SEOLS VOCA program, and directed the federal Legal 

Assistance to Victims grant through the Office of Violence Against Women, which placed attorneys 

throughout Southeastern Ohio providing advice and representation to domestic violence victims. She 

previously served as a member of the Ohio Supreme Court Domestic Violence Advisory Committee and 

served on the statewide advisory board for the Office of Criminal Justice Services’ Center for The 

Prevention of Family and Community Violence. Robin is a board member of the local DV shelter, EVE, 

Inc., and currently assists Ohio Domestic Violence Network with training and legislative and policy 

issues. 

In addition to her community involvement in the area of domestic violence and grant monitoring, she 

has been instrumental in establishing in her community a dental clinic, a free medical clinic, a mediation 

program, a victim advocate program, a free legal clinic, and co-chairs the Washington county Opioid 

HUB and the Washington County Homeless Project (WCHP). The WCHP currently operates in the Drop-in 

Center, located at 274 Front Street, Marietta, Ohio.  
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To become a No Wrong Door Partner, contact: 
Cindy Davis, Director 

Washington County Family & Children First 
fcfc@suddenlinkmail.com 

740-376-7081 
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